
I fully support HB770.  

 My brother is severely intellectually disabled.  It is in his best interest that I be allowed to see him, and 

assess how he is doing and what he needs.  I am fully aware of all the precautions that would need to 

take place.  However, these are the individuals who are most impacted by this.  I skype with him weekly 

but he does not understand this pandemic or the restrictions.  It is vital for his mental and physical 

health that he be allowed to be designated an essential caregiver. His self-abusive behaviors have 

increased during this time as well and can be detrimental to his physical and emotional health.   

Thank you. 

Kathy Wojciak 


